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Senator Mike Nozzolio recently congratulated two native sons of Cayuga County, Jeff Corcoran, Oak Hill Country Club
Manager of Golf Courses and Grounds, and Dan Farrell, Oak Hill Country Club General Manager, for their efforts to
make the 2013 PGA Championship a success. The 2013 PGA Championship was held at the Oak Hill Country Club
and attracted tens of thousands of new visitors to the Finger Lakes region. It is estimated that the PGA tournament
generated over $85 million in revenue to our region's economy.



